 DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
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e - 4066
- 5 December 1974
L ]

Yrom: Commander,” Seventeenth Cbéast Guard District
To: Commanding Officer, USCG Loran Station, Port Clarerces, AK

: i _
Subj: Satellite Exchange Prices

Ref: (2) Your ltr 4066 of 11 Nov 1974
(b) My MEMO of 20 Nov 1974

1. Your constructive comments and suggestions concerning
subject prices are appreciated. Without input from the
field units, it is difficult to monitor and evaluate how
well a new program is functioning.

2. In reviewing the pricing with Base Kodiak Comptroller,

LCDR CUTRIGHT, it was determined that soda and beer prices

were established at "vending" prices based on a recommendation
from one loran station. Evidently, this was a misunderstanding.

3. Base Kodiak exchange has established revised prices for
soda and beer as a result of this review. A copy is attached
as enclosure (1).

4. Base Kodiak Exchange desires to hear from the Satellite
exchanges concerning problems and reconmendations for
improving the program. CWO MOORE, Base Kodiak Exchange
Officer, should be contacted in matters relating to satellite
exchange operations.

n

. ANDERSON
y direction

Encl: (1) Revised sodp/beer prices

Copy to:
COMPTROLLER, BASE KODIAK



